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Project Description:  This 
project will construct two missing 
links of new sidewalk along the 
north side of E Woodland Avenue 
between N Central Street and 
Cornelia Street and between 
West Glenwood Avenue and 
Huron Street. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wall Near Kenyon Street & E. Woodland Avenue 
Looking West - After Construction  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:   
July 9, 2013 
 
Notice to Proceed: 
October 7, 2013 
 

Huron Street at  E. Woodland AvenueContract Completion Date: 
Looking West - After Construction March 31, 2014 

 
Current Contract Price: 
$312,717 
 
July 2014 Status:  This project includes the construction of 12,815 square feet of 
sidewalk along E. Woodland Avenue.  The project is substantially complete. 
  
Project Designer:  City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor:  Rich Construction, Inc.  
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 


